
New logo.  New look.  Same state aid. 

 
 

www.mississippi.edu/financialaid 
 

 
The Mississippi Office of Student Financial Aid’s 

website will soon have a new look.  The new layout 
with the new logo will launch at the end of July. 

 
The changes will be live on our website and all 

social media pages. The website will keep the same 
address at www.mississippi.edu/financialaid.   

 
The website will also be accessible from the state’s 

new college access portal, My Way Mississippi, 
which will take the place of Rise Up Mississippi. 


